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Cannock Chase District Council 
Call For Sites: New Developments and Biodiversity Enhancement Opportunities 

 
Every year the Council offers landowners and developers the opportunity to submit details of 
their sites for consideration for development.   
 
This helps the Planning Policy team to identify land that is suitable and available to meet future 
housing and employment requirements. We are also interested in identifying sites which are 
suitable and available for gypsy, travellers and travelling showpeople and sites which are 
suitable and available for tree planting and biodiversity enhancements. 
 
If you are a landowner or developer and would like to submit your sites for consideration or 
update any details already submitted please use the ‘Call for Sites’ submission form. It is 
available to download from the Council website at 
www.cannockchasedc.gov.uk/planningpolicymonitoring or paper copies can be provided on 
request from the Planning Policy team (see contact details above).   
 
This form can be submitted electronically to planningpolicy@cannockchasedc.gov.uk or as a 
paper copy to the following address: 
 
FAO Planning Policy  
Cannock Chase District Council  
Civic Centre  
Beecroft Road 
Cannock  
WS11 1BG  
 
Information submitted as part of the representations to the Local Plan review process will be 
taken into account and does not need to be resubmitted. The information submitted will continue 
to inform and contribute to the background evidence base for the Council’s Local Plan 
documents, Strategic Housing Land Availability Assessment (SHLAA), Employment Land 
Availability Assessment (ELAA), Brownfield Register and the Authority Monitoring Report. 
 
We would like to receive any submission forms (or other comments) by 31st March. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact Grace Lockley or Matthew Hardy on the details 
provided above. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
Grace Lockley 
Principal Planner 
 
PRIVACY NOTICE 
You are receiving this correspondence because you have asked to be kept on our database so we can keep you up 
to date with progress on the local plan and other planning policy consultations. Our consultation database is held 
confidentially by the Planning Policy team and is not shared with anyone else.  We will retain your details on record 
until you a) request that we update them b) you unsubscribe or c) we have evidence that the contact is no longer 
active for example returned letters or email ‘bounce-back’. You can update your preferences by emailing 
planningpolicy@cannockchasedc.gov.uk or writing to Planning Policy at the address on this letter.  A copy of our full 
Privacy Notice is available to view at www.cannockchasedc.gov.uk/PrivacyNotice or hard copies are available on 
request to the Planning Policy team (contact details above). 
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